St George's Students’ Union is working with AVA and Rape Crisis South London (RASASC) to enable students to access free, non-judgemental and highly qualified support from Rape Crisis South London. It is for female and non-binary survivors of sexual harassment, sexual abuse, sexual violence, sexual assault and rape, it does not matter whether it is recent or historical. 

The support available is both emotional and practical. To access support please email the email the RASASC outreach workers Abbie and Sarah via university.support@rasasc.org.uk and say you are from St George's.  You will be able to receive up to 3 support sessions with an outreach worker, and can be signposted to additional specialist services depending on your needs. Please be assured that this service is confidential and the only information SGUL and SGSU will receive about its usage is the number of students who used it. 

If this service is not suitable for you, here are some additional external resources: 

· Survivors UK  https://www.survivorsuk.org/ - For male survivors 
· Galop https://galop.org.uk/ - For LGBTQ+ people who have experienced abuse and violence 
· The Havens https://www.thehavens.org.uk/ - For those who have experienced rape or sexual assault in the last 12 months
· Find your nearest rape and sexual assault centre here: https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/other-services/Rape-and-sexual-assault-referral-centres/LocationSearch/364

If you would like additional advice from the SU you can contact Lon Teija, Education and Welfare support officer:lteija@sgul.ac.uk, or George Hadjiyiannakis, VP Education and Welfare: vpeducation@su.sgul.ac.uk, or to seek advice from the university you can contact Gavin Taylor: gtaylor@sgul.ac.uk. 

